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NOTICE

The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs, hereby advises them that the Department of Planning and Evaluation of the Secretariat for Administration and Finance will hold an information session to present the overall budget process, in order to facilitate the delegates' participation in the process of discussion on the 2013 budget.
The information session will be held on Friday, September 14, 2012, at 10:00a.m., in Room GSB 404 (1889 F Street NW). 
The information session is open to all delegations wishing to participate. They are kindly asked to confirm their attendance by contacting the Committee Secretary, Guillermo Moncayo (gmoncayo@oas.org).
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